



SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek

"Where we care about our learning and each other"

Issue 352 09.09.24



Welcome Back

We hope everyone had a wonderful summer break and you are ready to embrace the new school year.

It has been a great first few days back at school and the children have settled brilliantly into their new classes.

Closing the gates at 8.55pm has worked well for the first week. Thank you for ensuring your children are arriving promptly, it is having a positive impact on the early morning learning.

The weekly newsletter is now being sent on a Monday. It will provide the information you need for the week ahead, as well as reflecting on the achievements and events of the week before.

Important Dates For Your Diary:

Wednesday 11th September

Y3 Countryside Skills Reception Half Days

Thursday 12th September

Y3 Countryside Skills Reception Half Days

Friday 13th September

Reception Full Day Y4 Brass Music Tuition

Monday 16th September

Young Voices Club: 3:15—4pm

Wednesday 18th September

KS2 Atlas Football Tournament 9:00am—1:30pm

Monday 23rd September

Y5 Swimming—letters to follow

Wednesday 25th September

Flu Immunisations

Allergy Reminder

Please remember that we are a nut free school. This includes all food products that contain nuts such as nutella, cereal bars etc.

Children with allergies, can experience anaphylaxis just by touching a tiny amount of their allergen so it is really important we all adhere to the rules.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Reading Army

We are once again looking for volunteers to come into school and listen to the children read.

Sessions run at 9-9.30am and 2-2.30pm most days of the week. As well as giving children an additional opportunity for some 121 reading time, it is a really lovely way to spend 30mins of your day.

If you would like to get involved, please let the office know. If you volunteered last year and wish to continue, please confirm if you would like the same days/times. Thank you.

Flu Immunisations

These are scheduled for Wednesday 25th September and while they are done at school, it is organised by the NHS.

A letter was sent via EduLink in July with the details on how to consent or decline for your child/ren.

If the link doesn't open from the EduLink app, you may have to copy and paste it into your browser.

If you have not received the letter, please contact the office so we can resend it to you.

Forms should be completed by Monday 16th September. Thank you.

Tel: 01453 822868 or 01453 822570

Email: Office: office@kingsstanley.gloucs.sch.uk

Family Support Worker: fsw@kingsstanley.gloucs.sch.uk

Web Page: www.kingsstanleyprimaryschool.co.uk

Head: head@kingsstanley.gloucs.sch.uk

PTFA Corner

The PTFA have another exciting year of events to plan which we will be communicating via WhatsApp and the newsletter in due course.

The first order of business is the AGM which will be held on Wednesday 25th September, 7.30pm in the village hall. All are welcome to attend and we would love to see some new faces.

A new and simple way to help us raise funds for the PTFA, is the new ASDA Cashpot for Schools.

Just opt in via the ASDA Rewards app and select our school. ASDA are donating 0.5% of the value of your shop to our school. They are also giving the school cashpot and additional £1 every time someone signs up.

It doesn't stop there either, ASDA are giving every school £50.00 in their cashpot to get them started.

This is a great initiative from ASDA and a really simple way for you to help us raise funds just by doing your food shop!



Book Amnesty

Our book boxes need a refresh and so we are reaching out to you to help us replenish our swap boxes!

On Thursday 26th September, please bring in some of your read books that you think other children will enjoy. As well as being able to swap your books for new ones, you will receive a stamp on your reading star chart.

10 books = 10 stars!

Year 6 Open Days

It's that time of year when our Year 6 children will be making their Secondary School choices!

The local schools will all be hosting open days so please remember to let us know when you are attending. If your child requires a school lunch, this must be ordered before 9.15am.

Rednock Open Day

These have been confirmed as:

- Thursday 19th September 5-8pm (Open event, no tickets required)
- Wednesday 25th September 9.15-10.45am (Ticketed event)
- Friday 18th October 9.15-10.45am (Ticketed)

If the open day is ticketed, these will be available on their website 10 days before the event.